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Together Everyone Achieves More 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

  

We can’t believe it is nearly the end of 2020! This has to be the strangest, and most challenging year that we can think of. We would like 
to thank you all for your ongoing support and enthusiasm. Although we have all been getting used to a new ‘normal’ we have been so 
impressed with how you make use of online learning, Zoom and Studybugs to send us messages. 

As you will have seen, the current infection rate is continuing to go up in London – and in Newham. We would really ask that you do 
your best to follow all of the rules (we know these are complicated!), and thank all of you that are working hard to safeguard those in 
school and in our local community. Please remember that if anyone has symptoms in your household that everyone must self-isolate 
for 10 days or until the person with symptoms tests negative. 

We really hope that you have been enjoying our Christmas videos and seeing all of your lovely children as stars of the screen. Thank you 
for your support on Christmas Jumper Day and with your raffle. We will let you know how much we raised in the New Year. Finally, I 
would like to say a very big thank you to our wonderful staff. They really do go above and beyond to make an education at Curwen as 
well-rounded and enjoyable as possible. They have worked tirelessly to ensure we have online learning up and running. 

We hope that you all have a wonderful and restful holiday and that you are able to spend it with loved ones. A very Merry Christmas to 
all of you celebrating; see you in 2021! 

Mrs Mansfield  

 

Our YouTube Channel—Christmas Songs Performance 

We are pleased to announce that all our Christmas Songs Performances are now live on our YouTube page. The children have put so 
much work into making those videos and we are extremely proud of them. We hope you enjoy their performances as much as we did   

Find the videos at: www.youtube.com - Tapscott Learning Trust 

http://www.youtube.com


   

AM— Maira                                 PM— Tasin     

RDR— Lynne                                RM— Whole Class  

RF— Sarrinah                                RS— Arabella     

1K— Keyaan                                1C— Whole Class   

1M— Chloe                                  1D— Bence 

2L— Amira                                   2B— Whole Class  

2R— Ibrahim                               2M— Zunairah       

3B—Raed                                     3G— Tasfiyah       

3H— Niah                                    3L— Diego   

4C— Tasnem                               4N— Binayemn          

4B— Tanzimul                             4A— Ryan F 

5C— Ammaar                              5B— Ransey   

5W— Laicee                                5L— Habiba    

6I— Kai                                         6K— Ahmed              

6U— Mohsin                               6B— Izaak        

LST1— Whole Class                   LST2— Whole Class           

Pupil of the Week 

 

Always being a kind and caring friend .  

Kindness Cup Winners 

Sofia 5W 

Star Readers for Autumn 2 –Congratulations !  
Nursery: Anisha (AM), Malia (PM)   

  Reception : Emilie (RS), Nadir (RM), Tahfeem (RDR), 
Youcef (RF) 

Year 1: Nuhan (1D), Riaz (1C), Armaan (1K), Anas (1M)   

Year 2: Asiyah (2R), Tefnut (2B), Erik (2M), Antonia (2L) 

Year 3: Mihran (3H), Yana (3L), Khalil (3G), Luna (3B)    

Year 4: Musab (4N), Fatima C (4C), Aryan (4A), Yedahne(4B) 

 Year 5: Victor (5W), Nadim (5C), Maidah (5B), Ella (5L)   

Year 6: Kaysan (6I), Hamzaa (6K), Danyal A (6U), Hale (6B) 

LST1: Gurjeet , LST2: Raiyaan 

Covid-19 – Holiday Protocol  

Scenario A:  

Your child develops symptoms on Saturday 19th December or 
Sunday 20th December  Book a test as soon as possible. OR your 

child receives test results from a test taken during term time.  

If positive, email info@curwen.ttlt.academy  

Put the subject of the email: POSITIVE TEST RESULT  

Make sure you include:  

1. Your child’s name  2. Your child’s class   3. The date they were 
last in school  

4. A copy of the positive test result (as an attachment or copied 
and pasted)  

Scenario B:  

Your child develops symptoms on Monday 21st December or ANY 
days after.  Book a test as soon as possible.  

You do not need to inform us unless your child’s isolation dates 
mean they cannot return on Tuesday January 5th 2021 .  

Parent Feedback  

Please see below the QR code and link for our annual 
parent survey. We really value your comments and 
feedback, which helps us to adjust and adapt our 

practice, so please do complete it as fully as possible.  

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/GHNMLDC  


